

June 9, 1972.

S.W.P. United States

Dear Comrades,

I suggest that I write a letter to the P.R.T. (Combatiente) and ask if the May 18, 1972 letter from the Group of Simpatizants of the International Committee of the P.R.T. represents the views of the leadership of the section.

If it doesn't the comrades should instruct Marcos and his "Simpatizants" to quit sending letters that can be misinterpreted as letters of the P.R.T. leadership.

If the letter is being Domingoed around Latin America, then I believe the United Secretariat must blow the whistle on Marcos loud and clear.

Comradely,

Hans.